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Last week in Year 1: Last week Year 1 were focusing on the story 
‘Perfectly Norman’ as part of our Talk Through Story sessions. The 
children have enjoyed discussing this story and have thought about 
things which make them unique and special. We have started to 
decorate our own feathers to create a large set of wings. We have 
also had a fabulous time using computers to create a self portrait of 
themselves. A very busy first week back indeed!

  

Book Week: We are looked forward to seeing all your fantastic 
outfits on Friday, inspired by your favourite book characters. All 
through the week we will be celebrating books, authors and the joy 
of reading. We are also organising a free book swap on 
Wednesday 2nd March. If you would like to donate a book (or 
books) please send them in to school with your child in the morning. 
At home time, the selection of books will be outside on tables so 
that children can browse through and choose a book. You can 
choose a book to take home even if you haven’t donated one, this 
event is open to all. Tables of books will be located near the 
classrooms as you walk round the ‘one way’ systems, including for 
Reception and Nursery.
 



Last week in Year 3: Last week in year 3, we were measuring 
volume and learning how to read measuring beakers and cylinders. 
We have had great fun converting millilitres into litres. We now know 
the difference between capacity and volume! We have also been 
comparing volumes and finding out which has more and less. We 
found out how much rain fell in England in January - it was 31.7 ml!

Dates for your Diary:
Mon 28th Feb & Tues 1st March - parent consultation evenings
Thursday 3rd March - Year 4 visit to West Stow Anglo Saxon Village
Friday 4th March - dress up as your favourite book character
14th to 18th March - Wales Residential Visit for Year 5
Tuesday 15th March - Year 6 trip to Space Museum, Leicester
Friday 18th March - Red Nose Day - dress up in red to raise funds
Friday 1st April - last day of Spring term
All term dates for 2021 - 2022 are available on the school 
website.

Eat them to Defeat them! Over the next five weeks we are joining in 
with the national campaign to encourage children to enjoy 
vegetables as part of a healthy, balanced diet. Children in school 
have brought home an information pack to tell you more about the 
project and how you could join in at home. This week, supported by 
our fantastic catering team, we will be celebrating the family favourite 
- carrots! The challenge for all children is seeing how many different 
types of vegetable you can eat at home, eat from your school lunch 
plate or squeeze into your lunch boxes.
Staff News: Miss Evans, our SENDCo (special needs co-ordinator), 
celebrated her wedding earlier this month. Miss Evans’ new name is 
Mrs Dean, and we send our congratulations on this happy occasion.


